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A Great Finish to 2014 
2015 we are on the Move Again

We thank the Lord Jesus…  
At the end of 2014 we had a lot of things to ask the 
Lord Jesus for. All of our family were coming to a 
junction in their lives and needed His grace. 
	 Firstly, Kiri finished her research position and          
found a full time course at Deakin University in 
Nutrition. 
	 Secondly, Tristan wanted to position himself for          
a Law Degree over the next two years. Thanks to the 
Lord Jesus, he won entrance to Ballarat Grammar, an 
Anglican Barding School in Melbourne. 
	 Thirdly, Imogen required a pass for her final          
Nursing  Exams, Graduate from James Cook 
University, and win a Post Graduate position in a 
hospital. Thank the Lord again, all came to be. 
	 Fourth, Aaron needed to finish well at Peace          

Lutheran College with a high exit score, gain entrance to Queensland University and 
St. John’s College. Once more the Lord answered our prayers. 
	 And for Clare and I, see over….	       

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2015

Kiri and Imogen 
Kiri has started a full time post graduate diploma in 

Nutrition at Deakin University. 
Imogen graduated with a BSc in Nursing and gained a 
position in the remote hospital of Mt. Isa with a year in 

Paediatrics.



On the move again…  
	 MAF, Mission Aviation Fellowship, has other meanings amongst its pilots      
and staff alike, “Move Again Friend” is the next most used and so it is we have 

been asked to move on, now that we do not have children at 
home requiring school education since Tristan went to 
Melbourne. 
	 We are excited to tell you Wewak is our next destination        
in PNG during end April. Wewak is in the north of PNG, 
costal on the East Sepik River. 
	 We will leaving the Twin Otter aircraft in Goroka for the        
GA8 single pilot aircraft pictured here in Wewak. Clare will 
be finishing up the library which she loves so much at New 
Tribes Mission School. 
	 Unlike the highlands, the lowlands are hot, a long way        
from anywhere and without the abundance of vegetables in 
Goroka and we will need to take Malaria medication every 
day. 
	 We will be living        
with another two MAF 

families; The Venter family 
from South Africa who 
were in Goroka with us in 
2013 and the Kurz family 
from Germany who are 
new this year to PNG. 
	 We ask for           
prayers for all the 
changes in all our lives 
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Aaron, Queensland University… 
Aaron finished school just before Christmas with a fantastic exit 

score which won him entrance into Queensland University and also 
into St. John’s Anglican collage there. 

He will be studying a Bsc in Biology, Microbiology, Chemistry and 
Software Design.

Goroka

Hagen

Support and Donations 

Would you like to receive family 

updates? We send them out 

every three or four months. 

support@woodington.com 

Donations, if God has laid upon 

your heart a desire to support us 

and our Family in the work of our 

Lord in MAF, please contact 

MAF UK 

+44 (845) 8509505 

On Line UK Donations 

MAF Australia 

+61 (7)40461300 

On Line Aus Donations 

Tristan, back to school… 
Just before Christmas, Tristan won an award to Ballarat 

Grammar, Anglican Boarding School in Melbourne. 
He returned after Christmas to start year 11, which is 

equivalent to starting A levels in England.

Wewack - our new home

PNG
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Delivering much needed airstrip lawn 
mower to the KOL community

British, German and Canadian


